
From: Clark, Charity
To: ncornettlaw@gmail.com
Subject: Request for public records dated May 19, 2020
Date: Friday, May 22, 2020 2:22:27 PM

Dear Mr. Cornett:
 
I write in response to your request for public records dated May 19, 2020. Your request was for
“copies of all Public Records Act appeal response letters sent by Joshua Diamond dated April 20,
2020
through April 30, 2020, inclusive.”
 
The Attorney General Office posts all responses to requests for and correspondence about public
records, including appeals, on our website. The requests for the year 2020 can be found here:
https://ago.vermont.gov/2020-vermont-attorney-generals-office-public-record-act-requests-and-
responses/
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you.
 
Charity R. Clark
Chief of Staff
Office of the Attorney General
109 State Street
Montpelier, Vermont 05609
802-828-3171
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